
Kroll Pharmacy System / PharmaNet Version Change 
Request 

 
The following must be faxed to PharmaNet Information Support at (250) 405-
3599 or an email with the equivalent information sent to: 

 
Informationsupport@hibc.gov.bc.ca 

 
*Please Note - this document must be received 48 hours prior to the “going live” 

date Monday – Friday (weekends excluded).  If you have any questions 
regarding the version change, please contact PharmaCare Information Support 
at informationsupport@hibc.gov.bc.ca or contact the PharmaCare Help Desk 1-
800-554-0225/1-604-682-7120 
 
Today’s Date: _________________ 
 
To: PharmaNet  Information Support 
 
I hereby request you update your system to indicate that I will be operating the 
Kroll Pharmacy System, Version 15 effective on the date shown below: 

 
 
Date (the morning) I wish the new version to be active: _____________ 
 
 
Pharmacy Name:  ______________________________ 
 
 
Pharmacy Address:  ______________________________ 
 
 

           ______________________________ 
 
 
Pharmacy’s Pharmacare Code: ______________________________ 
 
 
Pharmacist Name:  ______________________________ 
 
 
Pharmacist Signature:  ______________________________ 
 
 
Phone Number:  ______________________________ 
(And contact name if different from pharmacist) 


